
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Relocation of Torbay School, Paignton 
 

Report of the Overview and Scrutiny Board 

 
At its meeting on 17 February 2016, the Overview and Scrutiny Board considered a proposal 
to relocate Torbay School to MyPlace in Paignton.  The report set out the implications for 
the Youth Trust to whom it had previously been agreed to lease the MyPlace site for the 
delivery of Torbay’s youth programme. 
  
The Board agreed that the following recommendation be forwarded to the Council for its 
consideration: 
 

That a workable solution should exist between the Youth Trust, Torbay Council, 
Torbay School and other partner agencies (for example, Catch 22) before the Council 
is asked to rescind its previous decision as recommended in paragraph 3.1 of the 
submitted report. 

 


